
Committee on Vendors Services:  An Academic Senate Standing Committee  

Minutes of the Meeting of March 6th, 2015, M-209, at 12:00pm   

 

In Attendance: Honey, Larisa; Li, Li Xu; Sideris, Paul; Tawde, Mangala;  

Absent: Murley, Jean (COC Liason), Burgers, Johannes, Pecinka, Kathleen (excused); Student 

Representatives: Eastwood, Gregory; Mohabir, Mahendra 

 

1. Minutes of Last meeting- Wed Jan 28th- were approved unanimously. 

 

2. Auxiliary Report 

Reviewed and discussed the Auxiliary report. All agreed the report is a legal financial document 

with mostly accounting information. 

3. Bookstore 

P. Sideris raised the issue of current bookstore prices. Committee was curious as to whether 

faculty, course coordinators, and/or departments can negotiate or determine the price of book(s) 

that bookstore sells to students. The question will be put before Vice President Faulkner. 

 

4. Next Committee Meeting 

 

Committee discussed its future plans.  

The next committee meeting will be held in late April/ early May. During this meeting there will 

be:  

 New election for the Chair and Secretary of year’s committee.  

 A presentation by HPED student and L. Honey’s students on healthy snacks in QCC 

vending machines.  

 Compilation of the annual report 

 

Blank moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Blank.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Johannes Burgers 


